March30, 220

Dear Students and Families:
| want to begin by welcoming you “back” from Spring Break.

Students, Vhile you learning journey is valst different from what you imagined even a few short weeks agowe
know thatyou are resilient, curioysreativeand willundoubtedly embracéehis unexpected experienc&.our
teachers have missed you and are excited to connect this week.

Please be assured that teachers already have a solid digital infrastructure that they were accessing-during in
classroom instructionTheywill keep using technology as we move forward with continued learifeyare well
positioned in the Burnaby Schookbict to support ourstudents, saff, and community



Student Email AddressesA Key Tool

Allsecondary studentsre requested to checthat they can accesheir existing school district email
address, so they can connect with their teachers through Microsoft Office 8% &achers of students in
Grades 47 may also want students to use this.




